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New Beginnings

We are praising God that on Tuesday December 7th we opened the

doors of Glenwood Grounds Café for a soft opening for our

community.  We have been open Tues.-Thur. from 7am – 1:00pm

for the entire month of December. On Saturday January 8th we

will have our Grand Opening . We will then be open Tues. – Sat.

7am – 1pm. We are serving fresh ground brewed coffee, specialty

coffee drinks, tea, hot chocolate, cold brew, cold beverages and

awesome baked goods. 

The café is totally run by volunteers. December has been a great

opportunity to train and learn how to work together to serve our

wonderful community. We have also had opportunities to share

the “Hope for Renewal” story and share the love of Christ. We have

always known that the café would be an awesome vehicle to serve

the neighborhood, to build relationships, and ultimately to share

the love of Christ. It has been overwhelming to see it happen in

person even in the first days of ministry.

Glenwood Grounds Café :
Grand Opening Saturday,  January 8 



HOPE FOR RENEWAL
2906 Glenwood Ave.

Youngstown, OH 44511



330-550-9506
hope4renewal@gmail.com
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We are also overjoyed to announce that

our worshiping community, that has

been worshipping in Gary and Cindy’s

home for the last two years, has moved

our Sunday Worship to Glenwood

Grounds on December 12th.  It was

awesome to have our Christmas Eve

Candlelight Service in our new worship

space. Please continue to pray for our

precious church family. There have been

many joys and victories as we seek God

together living through life’s everyday

struggles.

A huge praise and thanks for those who

have supported Hope for Renewal in the

past. May God bless all of you.

As we enter 2022 and a new beginning in

ministry it would be awesome if you

would consider supporting Hope for

Renewal through monthly or quarterly

support or a one time gift.

Donations to Hope for Renewal can be

made to “Hope for Renewal" and sent to

the address listed below.
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Worshipping 
Community

Please continue to pray for this new outreach

ministry of Hope for Renewal. We would love to

schedule your group for a visit to include a tour,

update of the ministry, and a snack and cup of great

coffee or tea. Of course, everyone is also welcome to

drop by during business hours to enjoy the awesome

atmosphere of the café and some great coffee and

food.


